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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 

The Greater Peoria Sanitary and Sewage Disposal District (the District) is requesting proposals for the provision and 
installation of components that, when coupled with a Class 5 cab and chassis already in the vehicular fleet of the 
District, will produce a desired mechanics truck.  A document referred to as the Request for Proposals (RFP) is 
available by contacting the District using the directions below.  The RFP includes the specifications for the service 
body and crane desired, information on the bidding process, directions for the submittal of a proposal and terms and 
conditions. 
 
All communications regarding this RFP, including requests therefore, should be directed to: 
 

James E. Sloan, P.E. 
Director of Operations 

via e-mail to jsloan@gpsd.org 
via phone to (309) 272-4860. 

 
 
Dated this 3rd day of January, 2024. 
 
       The Greater Peoria Sanitary and Sewage Disposal District 
       By    /s/ Matthew Bender              
       President, GPSD Board of Trustees 


